
 

 

 
 
 
Ref: LVE/NAR/YR11TutorEveSept25 
 
5th September 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 11 Tutor Evening – Thursday 18th September 2025 
 
We are delighted to invite you to our Year 11 Tutor Evening. This is a great opportunity for you 
to meet one-to-one with your child’s tutor. Tutors meet your child daily and have a wealth of 
information they can share with you.  
 
During this evening, you will have an opportunity to discuss your child’s Year 10 mock exam 
results, key strategies to support them throughout the year as well as their next step to be 
prepared for their December mock exams. 
 
Year 11 Parents Evening will be held on Thursday 18th September 2025 from 3.40pm to 6.40pm 
in the main Hall. 
 
In order to book appointments, please access your Bromcom App from Monday 8th September 
at 8am to Thursday 18th September at 3pm. 
 
Should you wish to make any changes after this date please contact the tutors directly.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mr L Venn 
Head of Year 11 
 


